Spaghetti Supper 2012

An Evening in Tuscany
Great night and great tfurnout
Committee: Mary Beth Stevenson - chair
Gail Bernardin
Amy Versaggi
Sarah Smith
Dennis McCollum

Having a refurbished light filled cafeteria was a great backdrop for our evening in
Tuscany. We easily choose our theme and decided that sunflowers, herbs and mums
would be used as accents.

Each member of the committee chose an area to decorate and away we went.

Each member also donated her/his own materials. This cost each of us
approximately $75.00.

Plaza - we had people line up at the new main doors and took advantage of the new
lobby for ticket sales and raffle sales.

Lobby - People we able to sit in the small theatre if need be and the ticket and
raffle tables were accessible for those wanting to buy tickets.

Dining Room - We spent a lot of time recleaning the dining room, washing all the
tables and chairs and getting the janitors to remove all the cleaning equipment.

We purchased two rolls of yellow vinyl tablecloth to cover all the tables. This was
more than enough.

On each table was a burlap table runner and a pizza tray (in storage)with the menu
(menu holders in storage), herb plant in a tomato can and table number is a
Pellegrino bottle.

We had the lattice screens made to cover up the dish and trash areas which are
unattractive. Ingo Szgevari is storing these for future use.



These were decorated by borrowed bench, trees, vines, tea lights and mums. (Vines
in storage)

We printed out the tiles to cover up the columns.

We made burlap bags of sunflowers to hang on the partitions between the glass
and used lemon trees in the corners.

We ordered posters to cover one bulletin board and had the 6™ graders sign a
poster thanking everyone for the second bulletin board.

We kept only the can lights on and turned of f the fluorescents.
We had the janitors bring up the podium and host wore a tuxedo.

The female servers were given a red chiffon scarf and the male servers a red
carnation.



